
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0014
Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 8:37:02 AM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 1:14 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0014
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I understand we need to prepare for the future but electricity rates are going up all the time.
And adding another $80.40 to my bill annually because you want to prepare for a cloud
infrastructure is stupid. Would be different if oshawa pic said if we let this go through your
electricity rates will drop by an equal amount. But it won't. I firmly hope that the OEB rejects
oshawa pucs request to add this charge to us.

Name: Andrew Gravel

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Batul.Rahimtoola@oeb.ca

